
Sunrise Territory Village Homeowners’ Association 

4925 North Post Trail 

Tucson, AZ 85750 

 

        December 11, 2023 

 

Dear Fellow Homeowner, 

You are invited to attend the Annual Meeting of Homeowners, which will be held on January 

10, 2024 at The Lutheran Church of the Foothills, 5102 North Craycroft Road. The doors will 

open at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. 

This is a great opportunity to come and meet your neighbors, learn what your Board of 

Directors has been working on, and discuss areas of mutual interest and importance. The 

tentative agenda is enclosed. 

One of the important activities which will take place at the meeting is the election of Board 

members. The Association’s By-Laws require a minimum of 7 and a maximum of 12 members 

on the Board.  We currently have 8 members, so there is room for up to 4 more.   We ask all 

homeowners to consider serving on the Board. The term duration is 3 years. Meetings are held 

monthly (currently on Zoom) and generally last less than 1-1/2 hours. If you are interested, 

please contact the Board at board@stvha.org. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

STVHA Board of Directors 

mailto:board@stvha.org

